RUDEN
215 SOUTH MONROE STREET
MCCLOSKY SUITE 815

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301
SMITH -

TELEPHONE: (850) 681-9027
SCHUSTER & ' FAX; (850) 224-2032
RUSSELL, P.A.

E-MAIL: WLS@RUDEN.COM

ATTORMNEYS AT LAW

March 12, 1999
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Blanca S. Bayo, Director VIA HAND DELIVEE!z>
Division of Records & Reporting Iz
Florida Public Service Commission ©
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2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 960725-GU
Notice of Proposed Rule Development

Dear Ms. Bayo:

On behalf of Chesapeake Utilities Corporaticon and Florida
Public Utilities Company, we hereby request that the Commission
hold a rule development workshop on the Notice of Proposed Rule
Development issued for the above docket on February 19, 1599.

Please acknowledge receipt of the foregoing by stamping the
enclosed extra copy of this letter and returning same to my

Ei;Et%Etention.
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Sincerely,

Wayne L. Schiefelbein
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cc: Wayne Makin, Division of Electric and Gas
e Mary Anne Helton, Division of Legal Services
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